
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR 

OF HORTICULTURE, ANGUL 

POSTPONE OF PRE-QUALIFICATION 
DOCUMENT VERIFICATION & 

PRESENTATION PROCESS 
Ref notification no L. 874 of this office 

No. L- .IA1 Office of the Deputy Director of Horticulture, 

Angul hereby notify that, due to the current COVID-19 

scenario and lockdown in the state w.e.f. 5" May to 19 

May, 2021 the "Pre-qualification document verification" 

and subsequent presentation by shortlisted NGOs 

applied for the Promotion of Agriculture Production 

Cluster (APC) project in the selective 5 Nos. of blocks of 

Angul district i.e. Angul, Chhendipada, Athamallik, 

Kishorenagar & Pallahara from the year 2021-22 to 

2025-26 (5 years) under DMF, Angul has been postponed 
till further notice. 

Sd/ 
Deputy Director of Horticulture, 

Angul 
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